Mayor’'s Report
For
March 6, 2017 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Borough is seeking letters of interest
from Petersburg residents willing to serve on the Hospital Board until the
October 2017 Municipal Election:

Hospital Board - 2 vacant seats

Letters of interest may be addressed to the Borough Clerk and emailed to

dthompson@petersburgak.gov, mailed to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK

99833, or dropped off at the Borough Administration office at 12 S. Nordic
Drive,

Historic Preservation Commission: Janet Holten, Chair of the Historic
Preservation Commission, has tendered her notice of resignation. The seat
vacated by Ms. Holten is reserved for an Archaeologist or At Large member,
and the term of this seat ends 12/31/2017.

In addition, the seat reserved for an Assembly Member on the Historic
Preservation Commission is currently vacant (term ending 12/31/2019), as
is the seat reserved for a Planning Commissioner (term ending
12/31/2018).

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk as outlined earlier
in this report.



